
Here are two great things you and 

your family can do on  

Thursday, September 20th between 

6:30 and 7:30 pm. 

 

You are invited to meet new and 

returning Rochester Staff at our “Ice 

Cream Social” event in the undercover 

area on Thursday. Come anytime 

between 6:30 and 7:30, meet our staff, and eat 

some ice cream. As well, staff from Place Maillard 

(one of our partner groups) will be here to say hi in 

their bright orange shirts. 

 

 



 


